
2820 BENJAMIN CT SE, OLYMPIA, WA, 98501 

P: (253) 255-5892 E: BETHELH20@GMAIL.COM 

August 13, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

Please see the filing for the new operating agreement between Water of Bethel and Loncar 

Construction, LLC. which took place January 1, 2022 for a time period of one year with 

automatic renewals unless terminated by either party within 60 days notice. This contract 

includes semi-annual review periods and is an affiliated interest contract. This is a delayed filing 

however was reviewed in the current rate case in front of the commission. 

Sincerely, 

Water of Bethel/ Cole Loncar 
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